
Global Indian Cultural Centre :: Newsletter

http://www.giissingapore.org/gicc-news/G003.html[6/16/2010 12:27:05 PM]

If you cannot view the message below, click here

GICC Newsletter Vol. 3

Students of GICC Queenstown performed at the Navratri festival celebrations in several temples in Singapore.

The first performance was on 1st October at the Sri Mariamman Temple on South Bridge Road . The next

performance was at the Sri Vairavimada Kaliamman Temple, Toa Payoh on 5th Oct and the 3rd performance was

at Sri Vadabhadra Kaliamman Temple, Serangoon. Children showcased various Indian performing arts such as

Carnatic and Hindustani vocal music, Bharatanatyam, Kathak, Odissi and Global Rhythms dance

forms. Our young and budding violinists accompanied the Carnatic vocal singers. The teachers from the

Global Indian Cultural Centre were present to motivate and guide the students for each performance, which gave

a tremendous boost to the students. At every temple, it was a great opportunity for the GICC students to perform

in the serene atmosphere of the temple in the presence of appreciative audience.

On 11th Oct, GICC organised a Vijayadashmi puja at the

campus. The students of the shloka chanting class under the

guidance of their teachers gave a wonderful recitation. The

GICC teachers sang a Saraswati Keerthana .This was

followed by the distribution of prasad. The celebration

brought 250 GICC students and parents to the campus.
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PERFORMING ARTS

Carnatic Vocal

Hindustani Vocal

Bharathanatyam

Odissi

Kathak

Contemporary Dance

Indian Keyboard

Mridangam

Tabla

Violin

LANGUAGES

Hindi

Sanskrit

Malayalam

French

Mandarin

Japanese

SPORTS AND GAMES

Cricket

Gymnastics

TaeKwonDo

Tennis

YOGA

Hatha Yoga

FINE ARTS

Visual Arts

Single Stroke Painting

Rangoli

DRAMA AND

PRODUCTION

Speech and Drama

Shloka Chanting

Public Speaking
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